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                       04/01/16                            
INFORMATION RELEASE 

Information Sought in Cold Canyon Assault 
 
The Solano County Sheriff’s Office Investigation’s Bureau is seeking the public’s help in identifying a 
suspect wanted in connection with an assault and attempted robbery involving a firearm. The 
incident occurred on Friday, March 25, 2016 at 3:00PM in the Cold Canyon area of Lake Berryessa. On 
today’s date, a composite sketch artist met with the victim to compose the picture shown below.  
 

 
 
Anyone with information regarding this case is encouraged to call Detective Hendrix at 707-784-7058. 
Callers may also remain anonymous by calling Crime Stoppers at (707) 644-STOP (7867).  
 
If you have any questions regarding this press release, I can be contacted at the phone number listed 
below. Any photos that are available for release will be posted on the Solano County Sheriff’s Office 
Facebook page.   
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